
InLoving
Memory
The family of Lorraine Heyer wishes to
thank all those who supported us in

the loss of our loving mother,
grandmother, and great-grandmother.

A special thank you to Pastor Dennis Harbach for his
visits, devotions, and comforting sermon, the organist
Sandra Schroeder, St. John’s Lutheran Ladies Aid for
serving lunch, and Schumacher-Kish Funeral Home.

May God bless you.

Harley and Esther Heyer, Barbara and Robert Larson,
Sharon and Daniel Larson, Dean and Tracy Heyer,

Doreen and Ronald Blank, and families.


